
 

 

 
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No.18 of 2024 
 

 

De-ballasting Regulation. 

 

Masters are advised that effective immediately, and until rescinded the following Regulation applies 

to de-ballasting.  

 

Unless otherwise agreed by the Harbour Master. 

 

De-ballasting prior to the commencement of loading operations MUST only take place after the 

vessel is berthed in the position necessary to commence cargo operations. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 

                         

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 
Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        5th July 2024 


